
Memo 

TO:   Goderich Airport Committee   

FROM:   Kyle Williams, Operations Manager    

DATE:   August 18, 2022 

RE:   Airport Fuel Cost 

The Town of Goderich currently uses a 0.30 cent/L markup on 100LL and Jet A-1 to help 

pay for fuel system maintenance at the Goderich Regional Airport. The current provider 

of fuel at the airport is Edward Fuels, located in the Town of Goderich.  

As of Monday August 15, 2022, the current cost of purchasing fuel at the Goderich 

Regional Airport is 2.93/L for 100LL and 2.66/L for Jet A-1 (Figure 1). Conversely, 

Fliteline Fuel Services (a division of Hammond Aviation) at the Waterloo International 

Airport is 3.14/L for 100LL and 2.53/L for Jet A-1.  

Figure 1. Fuel sale breakdown from October 2020 to May 2022. F.E.T refers to the Federal Excise Tax, 

P.F.T refers to the Provincial Fuel Tax, and Carbon T refers to the Carbon Tax.  
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The current practice was established by the Airport Manager, who in consultation with 

other local airports established the 0.30 cent per litre markup. Below is a list of the 

airports that were consulted to establish the current practice of fuel markups:  

 Kincardine 0.27 cents per litre 

 Tillsonburg  0.25 cents per litre 

 Stratford begins at 0.40 cents per litre 

 Collingwood is 0.30 cents per litre, but has certain flex capabilities 

Based on recent polling of similar airports Goderich Regional Airport is aligned with 

current industry practices.  

When receiving fuel, Airport staff will calculate the appropriate price adjustment. This 

calculation is determined by averaging the previous fuel price and quantity with the 

current fuel price and quantity.  

It is my recommendation that the Goderich Airport continues to offer this service under 

the current practice to ensure operating expenses are recovered.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
Kyle Williams, Operations Manager 

 

 

 
 


